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May 28, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 467
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/RMT:baw
Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Docket Nos: 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 50-339
Division of Licensing License Nos: NPF-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NPF-7
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

We have reviewed your letter of May 19, 1980 concerning North Anna Guard )
Training and Qualification Plan. In order to adequately review the existing |

'plan, sich is currently being amended, concurrent with the staff's recommen-
dations, we anticipate forwarding our response on or about July 14, 1980.

Very truly yours,

&
R. Sylvia

Manager-Nuclear Operations
and Maintenance

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Document Management Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. B. Joe Youngblood, Chief |

Licensing Branch 1
Division of Licensing
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